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Road sign shootings being investigated
(KMZA)--The Pottawatomie County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a string of
road sign shootings.

The Sheriff's Office says deputies were dispatched to the area of Bigelow Road,
west of Westmoreland, around 8:45 Saturday night for a report of an ATV
driving around shooting.

Deputies found several road signs that had been shot on Antelope Run Road,
Bigelow Road, Wilson Creek Road, Shady Lane, McKimmons Road, Pleasant
Run Road and Myers Valley Road.

The ATV was described as being black with a cab and bed.

Anyone with information on the incident is asked to contact the Pottawatomie
County Sheriff's Office at 785-457-3353 or leave a tip on their Crimestoppers link
at ptsheriff.com
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